DENVER COIN CLUB
Meeting Minutes
January 27, 2011
Note: December Meeting was cancelled due to a severe snow storm.
President Theo Gould called meeting to order.
Members present:
Guests present:
Old Business: 75th Anniversary wooden nickels are available for $3.00 each.

50™ Anniversary wooden nickels are available for $2.00 each.
75" Anniversary wooden nickels (slabbed) are $5.00 each.

Programs: There was no program in January. Instead, we had our Christmas Party which was
cancelled in December due to a severe snow storm.

New Business:.

Officers for 2011:

President - Theo Gould
Vice-President - Tom Oliver
Treasurer - Tom Infantino
Secretary - No One yet appointed

Coin Shows:
Aurora Coin Show - January 29, 2011 at Red Lion Inn Hotel

Treasurer’s Report:
Beginning balance
Income
Expenses
Ending Balance

Tom Oliver called the auction assisted by Jack Denton and they did a fine job.
Meeting adjourned at 10:00 PM.
Respectfully submitted,

Tom Infantino, Secretary
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